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I absolutely oppose this bill it would utterly destroy trucking, shipping by train, 

farming, etc. It will create supply chain issues that are already a problem and put 

small businesses and farmers/ranchers and loggers out of business. This most 

adversely affects rural Oregon communities as many of the above mentioned 

stakeholders use diesel trucks and tractors which are too costly to replace. I AM AN 

ABSOLUTE NO ON THIS!  


